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July 23, 2015 

NEWS RELEASE 

Vancouver, British Columbia – July 23, 2015 Planet Mining Exploration Inc. (the 
“Company”) (TSX.V: PXI) announces that Darold Parken has resigned as a director and non-
executive Chairman of the Company to pursue other opportunities.  The Company would like to 
thank Mr. Parken for the time and contribution he has devoted to the Company. 

For further information, please contact David Birkenshaw at 604-681-0084. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

 
David Birkenshaw 
Chief Executive Officer and a Director 
 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulations Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


